
RUSftC RImE ASSIAIION, IIrc.
MINI.}IES OE'If,E ATUUAL MEErIIiG

August 5, 2000-10 A.Ir{.
John Voorhies, kesident, kesiding

The Clerk read the CalI to the Annual Meeting and the Fresident opened
the nreeting with a prayer of thanksgiving. He then outlined scnre of
the acconprishments of the past year and thanked the rnenbership.

It ms Lbved, Seconaled arral Passed to dispense wj-th the reading of the
I"linutes of the August 7th 1999 Annual Meeting since they had been
rnailed to all- mernbers.

Reprts of ttre Officrers:

Thre Auditor, Ed Burdick, retrrcrted that the Treasurer's books were in
order.

rcsu{er-, Lucia Powell, relrcrted on the past year, endi-ng July
31, 2000 (report attached). rt wrs lbved, seomded arral passed to
approve the re6rcrt.

Activities of ttre Association:

Road l,laintenance: Reported by "Er-Al" Elber stearns and Al-an Abef
@s" identified probrems and set up work crews to
address thern. They thanked the roork crews, reSrcrted that they had
received more than $3700 frcm the Silent Auction (later it became over
$4000) wLri-ch rnade it possibre to pay for most of the repairs. They
thanked those vtrro rnade the auction ;rcssible, Iaorly caruthers and
Sharie Broadhead vrtro conceived and carried out the fundraiser, Irrlarillm
wirliams for providing the space for the event, Dona Ttronras and
Mrienne Hawki-nson for their dj-sp1ay and pricing expertise and to arl
who donated items and those whro bought them. Tkrey also provided nraps
to the fire depa.rtment and it, in turn, cleared out tkrree culverts for
the Association. Detailed reports are on file.

Road Siqns and Di-rectories: Lucy Livingston, Chair. New signs for
North Lane are being requested.

Necroloqv: Elaine Harned reported on the deaths of Robert Voorhies and
Ftances Pearson. I,lemorial Books are being given to Dickenson Library.

securitv: Bob Huber, chair. Ttre president relrcrted four break-i-ns;
Chesbro, Powell, Stearns and Snyder cottages.

Ridqe Representative: Ken Hoff reported that the nair boxes at the
level of the First Ri-dge are functioning and that one can sign up for
one at the Post office at no cost. There is no house to house
delivery anymore. He also reSrcrted that the trash renxcval is the sanre
as last year, early Saturday rnorning.

Seasonal Use Bob Caruthers and Lucy Livingston announced the sale of
ffiGges. T\^/o are still available. Contact thern for info.



Restrictive Covenants: Jjm Broadhead described what this meant,
@ seasonal ccnrnunity with seasonal roads so we
have the right to lj-mit use to seasonal use only. After discussion,
Jim handed out copies of the covenant.

It was lvloved, Seconded and Carried that the Association encourages the
sign:ing of the Declaration of Restrictive Covenant.

It was Moved, Seconded and Carried to Authorize ldcfrael Pill (Lawyer)
to file his regal opinion regardi-ng the "Restrictive covenant" and to
have it cross referenced to the Rustic Ridge survey tract.

Ttre above affadavit is a descriptive document.

Ttee Trinrning: Hoyt Chapin has arranged for road-side tree Lrinming;
to clear up to 65 feet for safety. We have contracted for four fuII
days of clearing for $2,500.

Brush Renpval: to be scheduled in August and to be restricted to whrat
6 tooE"o\^m, not purposeful tri-nrning.

Charitable Gift: Thre anrount of nrcney allocated this year is g 530.
@ not been rnade at the time of the *e6ting as to the
recipients. (Itri-s addition to the rninutes is nade for your
inforrnation. Northfiel-d Historical Society, $200 and the Ncrthfietd-
I"lount Herman school's Annual F\:nd designated for locar Student Aid,
$330, were the recipients. )

Activities: New inforrnation about loca1 hikes was offered by Ed Moore
anffirochures for the Northfield Christian Conference were available.

The Ridge Picnic was announced- 6:30 p.M today-Golf Course shelter.

N,qni-natinq Conrnittee :
It was I'loved Seconded and Carried to elect Jeff Broadhead and

the Board of Directors.Marybelle Chapin to the Class of 2003 of

Tteasurer's Report The Budget for the year 2000-2001 was presented
with the explanation that 2001 is our Centennial Year so sqne extra
flpney is needed for the celebration. Al-so, 68 cabins have paid dues
this year. Associate l4ernbers pay $5 each year.

It was l,Ioved Seconded and Carried-to Approve the Budget as amended.

The I'leeting was adjourned to finish up Auction business and to provide
tire for those who wished to ask questions about the Restrictive
covenant to do so and/ or to sign the docr:rnent, one for each cottage
Otamed.

Respectfully subniitted,

. , t-*J*y' [t;l[,.;*-u.
ttarilyn/a. Williams, Clerk


